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HEAd'20 paper reviewing starts

Higher Education Advances <headconf@upv.es>
Tue 28/1/2020 1:13 AM
To:  Noreen Izza Bt Arshad - AP Dr (ACAD/UTP) <noreenizza@utp.edu.my>

Dear Noreen Izza Arshad,

Thanks for accepting our invitation to be part of the program committee of the HEAd'20 Conference. This year, the conference has received near 300 submissions, whose review process is about to start. Every paper is
going to be reviewed by two or three members of the Program Committee. Our estimation is that (roughly) one third of papers will be accepted as full papers, one third as short papers/posters and one third will be
rejected. Authors of both full and short papers will be asked to revise their submissions to take into account the reviewers' comments, although papers will not be reviewed again.

We would like to inform you that during the following days you will receive 3-4 emails with the manuscripts assigned to you. We hope that all of them fall within your interest areas. If not, please understand that the
distribution of topics of the program committee members does not match the distribution of the topics of the papers submitted, unfortunately.

Further instructions about how to proceed during the revision process will be provided in the assignment emails. Please, do not hesitate to contact us if you have any question.

Thanks again for your collaboration. We greatly appreciate your contribution to the quality of the conference scientific program and hope to see you at the HEAd'20 Conference.

Kind regards,

Paloma Merello
HEAd'20 Program Chair


